
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: The “long i” sound will be 
practiced through spelling. The Spelling Test 
will be on Friday! Practicing the vocabulary 
words with your child is also important! We 
test on them every Friday! 
MATH:  
   *Adding Three or Four Two-Digit 
     Numbers (12+23+32+14=81) 
   *Story Problems 
GRAMMAR: We are working on present-
tense verbs (kick, walk, climb, sleep, etc.), 
open syllable words (dry, lie, by, me, etc.), 
and using commas in a series. 

We talked about Martin Luther King Jr. today and how everyone is treated EQUAL!! Look for the project 
we did in school.  Each student will be taking the STAR Reading test again to see if their reading level 
has changed over the course of the year so far. Look for a paper coming home at the end of this week! 
 Have a FANTASTIC week and stay warm!!      --Miss Czeck 

Dates to REMEMBER: *Friday, January 22 (PBIS REWARD DAY!) 
*Monday, January 25 (NO SCHOOL – TEACHER WORKSHOP) 
 

January 18-22 

Keep in Mind… 
*Please make sure your child completes 
his/her math homework when it comes 
home and returns it the next day. It is a 
huge part of their math grade!! 
*BOOK ORDERS were sent home today and 
due on Friday, January 22nd! 
*Please remember to have your child read 
at home and record the time on your 
January BookIt calendar! 450 minutes by 
the end of the month and hand it in!  
*This week’s SHOW & TELL students are: 

Jacub P., Miley, Abigail 
(Tuesday, January 19th) 

 


